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Hello Steve,

Robert Barbier

Wednesday, January 27, 2016 1:13 PM
Steve Corbeille

Nick Reimer

Additional CC request for PD

Per our phone conversation on 01-26-2016, | am requesting an additional credit card for the police department. The
card is for Training Coordinator, Lt. Paul Behrendt. Paul has been using the “travelling” card, however this card has not
been accepted on some of the on-line registration areas of schools and hotels. These sites will not recognize a credit
card that does not have a personalized name printed on it.

I ask that we keep the “travelling” card active, as it has saved us a lot of time recently. More and more purchasing is
being done with the credit cards and the extra cards save a lot of time on the administrative side of the building.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rob Barbier

Deputy Chief of Police

Manitowoc Police Department

910 Jay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
Office - 920-686-6572
Mobile - 920-973-9156
rbarbier@manitowoc.org




